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The Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) has indicated that it is
interested in receiving input on issues related to the agencyès potential development
of an Injury and Illness Prevention Program (I2P2) rule [Federal Register, May 4,
2010]. This document was developed by the American Industrial Hygiene Association
(AIHA) in response to the agency’s request.

https://www.osha.gov/dsg/topics/safetyhealth/OSHAwhite-paper-january2012sm.pdf
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